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Responses to Comments Received 
Federal Register Notice on External Quality Review (EQR) of
Medicaid Managed Care Organizations (MCOs) and

Supporting Regulations

CMS received one comment on the December 19, 2014, notice on the request to renew the external quality review protocols without change, including the supporting regulations.  CMS received a single comment from an anonymous commenter.  

Comments

The anonymous comment contained only a single word, “suggestion.” 

CMS Response 

CMS reached out to the anonymous commenter via email in an attempt to gather additional information.  No response was received by CMS.  Therefore, we are unable to interpret or more thoroughly respond to this comment.

